
GLENBROOK HIGH SCHOOLS 
Office of the Superintendent 

Glenview - Northbrook, Illinois 
 
To: Dr. Mike Riggle  
From: Dr. Rosanne Williamson  
Re: Gifts 
Date: June 3, 2015 
 
The following gift has been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of Education.  I 
recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following: 
 
 
 

Gift From  
Amount or Item  School  Department   

Account 
David Harris 
Northbrook, 
IL 

Photography 
supplies 

GBN FINE ARTS N/A 

Mary Ha 
Northbrook, 
IL 

$1,000.00 GBN HA-VICKERY MEDICAL SCIENCES & 
ENGINEERING SCHOLARSHIP 

820849 

David Sugar 
Northbrook, 
IL 

$1,000.00 GBN JANNA SUGAR MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 820850 

 


